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To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Colorado
To whom it may concern,

I have the great fortune of visiting the great state of Colorado every now and then - visiting family just outside of Greeley
in one of what must be the most beautiful and peaceful spots on earth. Not too many of those left. What a pleasure it is
indeed to sit on the front porch of 24350 Compo Road and enjoy the simple pleasure of gazing toward the distant
mountains in tranquility in natural suuoundings. A simple pleasure, but one of the greatest that life has to offer.
I was saddened to learn of the intent to put a gravel pit in this vicinity as this would directly impact the vicinity negatively in
a variety of ways - that is visually, create more truck traffic, dust etc.  While it is a pleasure for me to visit - this is home to
many who would unnecessarily have the quality of their lives take a dismal turn.
Being from the crowded East, I of course noticed that there is still a lot of open space in the Greeley region - and surely
there would be a more suitable place for a gravel pit that would offer equal ease of accessibility without compromising the
quality of life of so many. Please do consider other options for the sake of your fellow citizens.
Yours sincerely,
Martha Jeanne Nishida


